
From: Kitty B. Kahn <kittybkahn@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 3:38 PM 
To: Cheng, Christopher <CCheng@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 120 Packard 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cheng- I am writing regarding the historic house at 120 Packard.  I was surprised and 
dismayed to hear about the plan to demolish this historic home.  Would it be possible for the 
building to be moved instead?  I understand the developer is seeking PUD zoning so perhaps 
moving the house could be required as part of this zoning?  Please give this serious 
thought.  Thank you very much. -Peace, Kitty 
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